
Township Honors Betty York on Her Retirement  
 
Betty York, Records Secretary with the Hillsborough Township Police Department, was honored with a              
proclamation upon her retirement after thirty seven  years of dedicated service.  
 
Betty began her full time career as Secretary on May 14, 1979 for the Hillsborough Township Police                 
Department, when it was located on East Mountain Road. In 1990 when Police Headquarters was moved                
from East Mountain Road to it's current location Betty was assigned to the Records Bureau. Betty remained                 
as Secretary in the Records Bureau until her retirement, also overseeing civilian volunteers in the Records                
Department.  
 
Throughout her career, Betty worked under five different chiefs: Chief Donald Dowches, Chief Henry              
Genzel, Chief Robert Gazaway, Chief Paul Kaminsky and current Chief Darren Powell. Ms. York received               
recognition from various citizens for her help in obtaining records as well as a Letter of Appreciation from                  
Chief Kaminsky for her help during Hurricane Irene in 2011. Betty has served the Township of Hillsborough                 
and its' residents with passion and selflessness throughout her career. 
 

Pictured: Committeeman Doug Tomson, Committeeman Greg Burchette, Chief Darren Powell, 
Betty York, Lt. Charlie Boyle, Mayor Frank DelCore, Lt. Ken Pryor, Officer Chris Giraldi, Officer 
Michael Laboy, Sgt. Rick Evans, and Committeewoman Gloria McCauley 

 


